BLI: Notice of the change in address of head office of subsidiary 
On 17/09/2018, Bao Long Insurance Corporation announced the notice of changing the address of head office of subsidiary as follows: 
Contents: 
· Old address: No.74 Nguyen Khang, Yen Hoa Ward, Cau Giay District, Hanoi City 

· New address: A46-TT16, Van Quan- Yen Phuc New Urban Zone , Van Quan Ward, Ha Dong District, Hanoi City.
